
AGC Iowa Foundation – Construction Scholarship Winners 

High School Seniors 2025 

 

Alex Bacon is a member of the Class of 2025 from Clarksville High School.  He will attend 

Northwest Iowa Community College in Sheldon to pursue a degree in heavy equipment 

operation and maintenance. He currently works for K&M Enterprise as a laborer and equipment 

operator. His long-term goal is to have his own company. 

 

Luke Beswick is a member of the Class of 2025 from West Delaware High School.  He will 

attend Northwest Iowa Community College in Sheldon to pursue a degree in heavy equipment 

operation and maintenance. He visited NCC in July of 2024 and job shadowed BD Construction 

Services in Spencer.  This turned into a week of volunteering for flood victims.  Luke also is 

heavily involved in running the family farming operation. 

 

Ryley Johnston is a member of the Class of 2025 from Winterset High School.  He will attend 

Des Moines Area Community College and pursue a degree in Civil Engineering Technology. He 

will work while attending college and hopes to land a job in highway construction afterwards.  

Ryley’s dad is a 27 year employee with Elder Corporation. 

 

John Kruse is a member of the Class of 2025 from OABCIG High School.  He will attend 

Northwest Iowa Community College in Sheldon to pursue a degree in heavy equipment 

operation and maintenance. He graduated early from high school and currently works at 

GOMACO before classes start in the fall. 

 

Gabe Tiernan is a member of the Class of 2025 from Williamsburg High School.  He will attend 

Northwest Iowa Community College to pursue a degree in Heavy Equipment Operation and 

Maintenance.  He works for Williamsburg Manufacturing and Kinzenbaw Earthmoving.  His 

long-term goal is to work as a heavy equipment operator and maybe get a chance to work in 

Antarctica.  


